
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council  
   
FROM: Jerry Rusthoven, Chief Zoning Officer 

Housing and Planning Department 
 
DATE: July 23, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: C14-2021-0056 – 1609 Matthews Lane Rezoning 
 (District 5) 
                        Petition 
 
 
Additional property owner signatures have been submitted in response to the above-
referenced rezoning case, opposing a rezoning of the property to anything other than the 
MF-1, multifamily residence – limited density district.  The petition includes 7.18% of 
eligible signatures, which does not meet the 20% threshold.   
 
If you need additional information, please contact Jerry Rusthoven, at 512-974-3207. 
 
 
Jerry Rusthoven, Chief Zoning Officer 
Housing and Planning Department 
 
xc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 
 J. Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager 
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